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Relocation of Tseung Kwan O Post Office 

The Tseung Kwan O Post Office, originally located at Shop No. E030-E032, G/F, East Wing, TKO 
Gateway, Hau Tak Estate, Tseung Kwan O, will be closed after business hours on Saturday, 4 
February 2017. The new Tseung Kwan O Post Office will start its operation on Monday, 6 February 
2017 at Shop 14C, G/F, Ming Tak Shopping Centre, Tseung Kwan O, providing the current range of 
counter services in a barrier free environment. The business hours of Tseung Kwan O Post Office will 
remain unchanged as follows: 

Monday to Friday: 9:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

Saturday: 9:30 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. 

Hand-back service will not be provided on 4 February 2017 and 6 February 2017. For enquiries 
about the relocation of the post office, please contact Hongkong Post General Enquiry Hotline at 2921 
2222. 
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